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IOWA’S ANTIQUE CITY 

Antique City Newsletter 
 SEND US YOUR NEWS!!! The City of Walnut is 

proud to present the Antique City Informer!! Our hope is 

for a monthly 2 page newsletter to help keep you as in-

formed as we can. Most articles in each issue will have 

more information available on our website, 

www.walnutiowa.org.  
 If you would like something featured in the newsletter, 

please get your information to City Hall by the 20th of each 

month. Your input is welcome, so if you have any ideas, 

please let us know. 
 All news is welcome, but not guaranteed to make that 

months newsletter, unless it is time sensitive. We will not 

include advertising or help wanted notices, however we 

would love to put in any upcoming events, articles or any-

thing else that you think the people of Walnut would like to 

know.  We do ask that you please keep your news about 

local events. 
 Information can be mailed, emailed, called in or 

dropped off at any of the following locations:  

 City of Walnut, PO Box 326, Walnut, IA 51577 

 citywaln@walnutel.net or cityofwalnutia@hotmail.com 

 712-784-3443 
 We do ask that you supply us with contact information 

so we can reach you if we have any questions. 
 The newsletter will also be available at City Hall or  

online at: www.walnutiowa.org. 
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Walnut City Hall 

229 Antique City Dr. 

Walnut, IA 51577 

Phone: 712-784-3443 

Fax: 712-784-3511 

www.walnutiowa.org 

Water Plant 

108 Atlantic St. 

Walnut, IA 51577 

Phone: 712-784-3711 

Library 

224 Antique City Dr. 

Walnut, IA 51577 

Phone: 712-784-3533 

www.walnut.lib.ia.us/ 

Hours: 

Monday, Tuesday, 

Thursday & Friday 

1:00 - 5:00 p.m. 

Wednesday 

1:00 - 6:00 p.m. 

Saturday 

9:00 a.m. - Noon 

Fire Department 

500 Pearl St. 

Walnut, IA 51577 

712-784-3811 

 

Mayor 

Gene Larsen 

712-784-3947 

City Council 

Trace Frahm 

712-784-2260 

Dennis Hullinger 

712-784-6098 

Robert Kreeger 

712-784-3132 

Sue Shepherd 

712-784-3832 

Justen Tooley 

712-249-0190 

 

From the Mayor: 
When I was told that the staff at City Hall was willing to publish a monthly newsletter, I recom-

mended to the City Council to approve the funds to do so. This newsletter will be an important 

link to the citizens of Walnut.  I understand that we may be able to reduce the monthly costs by 

some of you signing up for an electronic delivery and avoiding the cost of printing and mailing. I 

hope to contribute to this publication most months. 
 

Walnut City Council, Walnut employees and many citizens are very busy this year with many 

important projects. Projects in the works right now are: the downtown façade project, the down-

town streetscape project, the new water well project and the school building repurposing project. 

There are many opportunities for you to get involved, especially the school building project. I 

encourage any of you who are concerned to contact any council member or City Hall to find out 
how you can get involved.  
 

Gene Larsen, Mayor 

Annual Christmas 
Antique Walk 

 

 The 35th Annual Christmas 

Antique Walk is fast approach-

ing. As always it will be held 

over Thanksgiving weekend, 

November 25th, 26th and 27th. 

The theme for this year’s event 

is an Old Fashioned Christmas 

Village. Shops will be open from 

10 a.m. to 4 p.m., carolers will 

be strolling the streets along 

with a visit from Santa among 

other fun events. Enjoy a fun-

filled family weekend right here 

in your hometown. 

 Check our website for more 

info. www.walnutiowa.org. 
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NOVEMBER NOVEMBER 

If you would like your event on the 
calendar, please submit your 

information by the 20th of each month.  

If you would like your event on the 
calendar, please submit your 

information by the 20th of each month.  

TLC Community Food & 

Clothing Pantry 

231 Antique City Dr. - Walnut 
 TLC Food & Clothing Pantry is 

open every Thursday from 4 - 6 p.m. 

(except Holidays). Everyone is wel-

come to visit the pantries once a 

week, all that is asked is that you 

please take only what you need, as 

they want to serve as many people as 

possible. Please bring your own reus-

able or plastic bag. 

Postal Customer 
PO Box 
Walnut, IA 51577 

First Presbyterian Church 

Winterization Project 
 First Presbyterian Church in Walnut is 

hosting a Winterization Project on November 

5, 2016 for anyone who needs help with rak-

ing and/or preparing their home for winter. 

For more information or to sign up please call 

the First Presbyterian Church at 712-784-

3953.  

 FPC will also be hosting an Open House 

on Sunday, Nov. 13th. Join them for 9:00 

a.m. service, with cake and ice cream follow-

ing and see the many improvement made to 

the church or join them for the annual 

Thanksgiving dinner  and bazaar on Nov. 

16th. Enjoy a turkey dinner with all the trim-

mings. 

November Events at the Library: 
 

 Santa and Mrs. Claus will be visiting the Walnut Public Library during the 35th 

Annual Christmas Antique Walk on Saturday, November 26, 2016 from 10 a.m. 

until noon.  
 Children may have their picture taken with Mr. and Mrs. Claus and enjoy a va-

riety of activities that are sure to be fun for everyone! Refreshments will be served.  

 We hope everyone will mark their calendars for this special family event! 
 For more information please contact the library at 784-3533 or email us at 

wlntlib@walnutel.net. 

We’re all a little “nuts” here!! 

 Mark Petersen and Barb Eblen were all 
dressed up in their Hillbilly best for Hillbilly 
Daze. 

 City receives $1,000 grant from (ICAP) Iowa 
Communities Assurance Pool. The money is being 
used to purchase a safety mat for the Splash Pad 
ground level hatch door and a double wall fuel tank at 
the fire station. Pictured above are Councilman Trace 
Frahm and Heather Bauerkemper , representing Brock-
er, Karns and Karns. 

11-3: City Council Mtg. 5:00 p.m. 

 TLC Food Pantry 4 - 6 p.m. 
11-6: Daylight Saving Time Ends 
11-8: Election Day 
11-10: TLC Food Pantry 4 - 6 p.m. 
11-11: Veterans Day, -City Hall Closed 
11-12: Holiday Craft Fair: Walnut Legion  

 Hall - 10 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 
11-13: Presbyterian Church Open House 
11-16: First Presbyterian Church Dinner 
11-17: TLC Food Pantry 4 - 6 p.m. 
11-19: Testing Warning Sirens 
11-24: Thanksgiving 
11-25: Walnut Antique Christmas Walk 
11-26: Walnut Antique Christmas Walk 

11-27: Walnut Antique Christmas Walk 

Reminder: 
You can contact Bohlmann & Sons San-

itation directly regarding any missed 

pick-ups or other service related issues 

at 712-563-2006. 

Did you knowé 

 You can recycle your rechargeable 

and cellphone batteries at City Hall. 
 You can check out the latest re-

leased movies at the library. 
 You can have your utility bill auto-

matically deducted from your 

checking account. 

Walnut Fire Department 
 

 The Walnut Volunteer Fire Depart-

ment held their annual Operation 

E.D.I.T.H. Drill on Wednesday, Octo-

ber 12th. The Department recorded 86 

porch lights on and 107 people partici-

pating. E.D.I.T.H. stands for Exit Drill 

In The Home and is intended for citi-

zens to practice their in home fire drills. 

 The Department also participated in 

the AHSTW Fire Prevention Week 

presentation on October 13th with 8 

members helping, along with several 

members from Avoca, Hancock, and 

Shelby Fire Departments. 

11-3: City Council Mtg. 5:00 p.m. 

 TLC Food Pantry 4 - 6 p.m. 
11-6: Daylight Saving Time Ends 
11-8: Election Day 
11-10: TLC Food Pantry 4 - 6 p.m. 
11-11: Veterans Day, -City Hall Closed 
11-12: Holiday Craft Fair: Walnut Legion  

 Hall - 10 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 
11-13: Presbyterian Church Open House 
11-16: First Presbyterian Church Dinner 
11-17: TLC Food Pantry 4 - 6 p.m. 
11-19: Testing Warning Sirens 
11-24: Thanksgiving 
11-25: Walnut Antique Christmas Walk 
11-26: Walnut Antique Christmas Walk 

11-27: Walnut Antique Christmas Walk 


